
 
To parents of candidates appearing for the remainder of ICSE/ISC Examinations 2020, scheduled to be 

held in July, 2020. 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Council for the Indian School Certificate Examinations, New Delhi has forwarded to all affiliated 

schools, a decision submitted by it to the Bombay High Court in PIL – CJ – LD – VC – 18 – 2020 related to 

the conduct of the remainder of examinations for ICSE and ISC which could not be held due to the nation-

wide lockdown.  

 

The Council, through the affiliated schools seeks to present TWO options to parents and candidates 

regarding the conduct of examinations and declaration of results. This is presented in the Circular received 

from the Chief Executive and Secretary of the Council. 

 

 



  



IN VIEW OF THE ABOVE CIRCULAR, PARENTS, WITH THE CONCURRENCE OF THE 

CANDIDATE ARE TO SUBMIT THEIR OPTION, WHICH SHALL BE FURTHER FORWARDED 

TO THE COUNCIL. THIS MUST BE COMMUNICATED VIA E-MAIL AT 

mburnell2000@gmail.com BY 17 JUNE, 2020 (12 NOON) FOR THE CHOICE TO BE UPLOADED 

IN TIME, FOR INFORMATION TO THE COUNCIL. 

 

Parents, on behalf of the candidate, are expected to send an email in the proforma attached herewith. 

Kindly download the attachment, fill in the appropriate details and return it as an ATTACHMENT to 

the email address given above. 

 

Kindly read the circular sent by the Council carefully before exercising your choice. 

 

Thanking You. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

(C. McFarland) 

Principal 

 

15 June, 2020. 

 

 

  

mailto:mburnell2000@gmail.com


ATTACHMENT TO EMAIL 

 

 

The Principal, 

La Martiniere College, 

Lucknow. 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

This is with reference to Circular CIR/2020 from the Council for the Indian School Certificate Examinations 

dated 15 June, 2020 related to exercising an option for the pending examinations for the ICSE/ISC 

scheduled to be held in July, 2020. 

 

I have discussed the options with my son  ________________________ Unique Identity Number (UID No.) 

______________.  

 

On the basis of the aforesaid circular, I wish to confirm that I am choosing the option ticked below: 

 

OPTION 1 – To take the pending examinations in July, 2020 as per the schedule issued on 22 

May, 2020. 

 

OPTION 2 – To have the final results of the ICSE/ISC determined (for those subjects where 

examinations have not been held) based on the performance of the pre-board examinations conducted 

by La Martiniere College, Lucknow. 

 

I am aware that for those subjects where examinations have already been conducted, results in those subjects 

will be declared based on the student’s performance in such examinations. 

 

This may kindly be forwarded to the CISCE, New Delhi. 

 

Thanking You. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

_________________ 

(Signature) 

 

_________________ 

NAME OF PARENT 

Date: ________________ 


